
Introductory conference on the pedagogical practice of undergraduates of the 

2nd year of the specialty «Space engineering and technology» 

 

At 14:00 on September 3, 2021, an online kick-off conference was held 

using video conferencing on the Microsoft Teams platform. The conference was 

attended by the faculty of the Department of Space Engineering and Technology. 

 The senior lecturer Zhumabayeva A.S. made a welcoming speech, 

explained to the undergraduates the purpose of the introductory conference and its 

tasks. 

 

 

Responsible for the practice in the department, senior lecturer, PhD 

Bazarbek A.B. acquainted the undergraduates with the Internship Program, 

explained the goals and objectives of pedagogical practice, issued electronic diaries 

and a schedule, explained how to fill in all electronic documents and introduced 

the period of pedagogical practice and the time for defending reports on the results 

of the practice. 



 

After the undergraduates asked questions, to which the leaders of the 

practice gave exhaustive answers. 

Conclusion: To consider the introductory conference on the pedagogical 

practice of 2nd year undergraduates of the specialty Space Engineering and 

Technology as held. Send undergraduates for teaching practice at the Department 

of Space Engineering and Technology. 


